
AABI sponsored a special workshop in early June in Atlanta that began the conversation be-
tween Academia and Industry, including the U.S. Air Force, exploring solutions to expand the 
pilot pipeline through proven pathways.  We want to support the expansion of AABI-accredited 
flight education programs and partner with regional airline members and the military to provide 
a continued and sustainable pool of pilots for the future.  Let’s continue that conversation.  On 
Wednesday, July 19th in Kalamazoo, Michigan, AABI will hold a Town Hall Meeting titled  
Public-Private Partnership (3P) – Paths to Wings to do just that.
    Panelists for Paths to Wings will include: Ms. Lynne McMullen, Seneca College; Col. CJ 
Will, the United States Air Force; Dr. James Birdsong, Auburn University; Dr. Elizabeth Bjerke, 
University of North Dakota; Mr. Levi Carroll, Cape Air/Nantucket Airlines; Capt. Jose  
Caballero, JetBlue Airways; and Ms. Cindy Hasselbring, Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association 
(AOPA).   
     Plan now to attend and have a voice in this important dialogue!

Paths to Wings


